
 
 

 
TO:  Lycoming Law Association 
 
FROM: Michael H. Collins, Esquire 
 
DATE:  January 3, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Fee Dispute Committee Report 2013 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

 A fee dispute was forwarded to my office in August of 2013.  After contacting the 

attorney and reviewing the documentation received and based on the complexity of the 

charges and the reasonable hourly rate charged by the attorney, the Complainant was 

contacted and informed that there was nothing further that the Fee Dispute Committee 

could do at that time.  The attorney was of the opinion that he provided the work he was 

contracted for and was not inclined to join in the mediation process. 

 I was in receipt of another fee dispute on December 16, 2013.  I am in the 

process of securing information from the attorney relative to this dispute and upon 

receipt will inform you on the status. 


